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I am writing to express opposition to LD 1062.
America has a gun problem. Guns are too easy to access as things stand now! 
Background checks should remain a minimum standard in the fight against gun 
violence. Background checks ensure that the potential gun owner isn't obviously 
problematic or violent. The only thing removing this standard would do, is increase 
danger to the public.
I urge the committee to vote Ought Not To Pass on LD 1062.


